From:

Chris Stone <events@nsw.liberal.org.au>

Sent:

Friday, 3 August 2018 2:23 PM

To:

Gaetiens, Philip

Subject:

Join our most informative business event for the year

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION

WESTERN SYDNEY | 29 AUGUST 2018 SYDNEY CBD | 21 SEPTEMBER 2018

Dear Philip

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION 2018 - TWO GREAT LOCATIONS

Premier in Conversation returns as one of our most informative business events and this year we have added a Western Sydney option.

Be part of the conversation at one of the few events that includes the Premier and most of the Ministerial team. Hear first-hand their plan to make NSW an even better place to live and work.

Philip, we hope you are available to join us for lunch with Premier Gladys Berejiklian and Members of her Cabinet.

If you wish to also **join the ministerial team for pre-lunch drinks** then please select the Premium seating option. A variety of Corporate tables and Supporter seats are also available. Your seat can be purchased online using the links below.

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION - WESTERN SYDNEY, PARRAMATTA

Date: 29th August, 2018

Time: 1:00PM - 2:30PM

Venue: Park Royal Parramatta 30 Phillip St Parramatta

Register: Click here to register or download a booking form

RSVP: Friday 24 August 2018

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION - SYDNEY, CBD

Date: 21st September, 2018

Time: 1:00PM - 2:30PM

Venue: Four Seasons Hotel 199 George St Sydney

Register: Click here to register or download a booking form

RSVP: Monday 17 September 2018

Your business colleagues that attended the 2017 Premier In Conversation business event said....

"Enjoyed the candid discussion and networking opportunity"

Gregory Story, Partner, Sustainable Energie Partners

"It's a good way to hear directly from our politicians – very informative"

Brad Latham, CEO, Sydney Markets



If you would like further information about either of the Premier In Conversation business events then please contact Susan Leithhead or Kerry Gazal on events@nsw.liberal.org.au or 02 8356 0300.

Philip, we hope you are available to join us at one of our Premier in Conversation events and show your support in the lead up to the 2019 State Election.

Kind regards

Chris Stone State Director

FOI 2444 Document 2

From: Gaetjens, Philip

Sent: Friday, 3 August 2018 2:45 PM

To: 'Chris Stone'

Subject: RE: Join our most informative business event for the year [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Please unsubscribe me from these emails.

Thank you.

From: Chris Stone [mailto:events@nsw.liberal.org.au]

Sent: Friday, 3 August 2018 2:23 PM

To: Gaetjens, Philip

Subject: Join our most informative business event for the year

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION

WESTERN SYDNEY | 29 AUGUST 2018 SYDNEY CBD | 21 SEPTEMBER 2018

Dear Philip

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION 2018 - TWO GREAT LOCATIONS

Premier in Conversation returns as one of our most informative business events and this year we have added a Western Sydney option.

Be part of the conversation at one of the few events that includes the Premier and most of the Ministerial team. Hear first-hand their plan to make NSW an even better place to live and work.

Philip, we hope you are available to join us for lunch with Premier Gladys Berejiklian and Members of her Cabinet.

If you wish to also **join the ministerial team for pre-lunch drinks** then please select the Premium seating option. A variety of Corporate tables and Supporter seats are also available. Your seat can be purchased online using the links below.

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION - WESTERN SYDNEY, PARRAMATTA

Date: 29th August, 2018

Time: 1:00PM - 2:30PM

Venue: Park Royal Parramatta 30 Phillip St Parramatta Register: Click here to register or download a booking form

RSVP: Friday 24 August 2018

PREMIER IN CONVERSATION - SYDNEY, CBD

Date: 21st September, 2018

Time: 1:00PM - 2:30PM

Venue: Four Seasons Hotel 199 George St Sydney

Register: Click here to register or download a booking form

RSVP: Monday 17 September 2018

Your business colleagues that attended the 2017 Premier In Conversation business event said....

"Enjoyed the candid discussion and networking opportunity" Gregory Story, Partner, Sustainable Energie Partners

"It's a good way to hear directly from our politicians – very informative"

Brad Latham, CEO, Sydney Markets



If you would like further information about either of the Premier In Conversation business events then please contact Susan Leithhead or Kerry Gazal on events@nsw.liberal.org.au or 02 8356 0300.

Philip, we hope you are available to join us at one of our Premier in Conversation events and show your support in the lead up to the 2019 State Election.

Kind regards

Chris Stone State Director

Authorised by Chris Stone, Liberal Party of Australia NSW Division. Level 12, 100 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011. From: Liberal HQ <webmaster@mail1.mcsignup.com> on behalf of Liberal HQ

<webmaster@liberal.org.au>

Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 5:19 PM

To: Gaetjens, Philip

Subject: Liberal Party E-news: You are now unsubscribed

We have removed your email address from our list.

We're sorry to see you go.

Was this a mistake? Did you forward one of our emails to a friend, and they clicked the unsubscribe link not realizing they were in fact unsubscribing you from this list? If this was a mistake, you can re-subscribe at:

Subscribe

For questions or comments, please contact us at:

webmaster@liberal.org.au

From: Chris Stone <chq@nsw.liberal.org.au>
Sent: Saturday, 15 September 2018 12:01 PM

To: Gaetjens, Philip

Subject: Meet Dave Sharma - Liberal Candidate for Wentworth

Dear Philip

On October 20, there will be a by-election for the Federal seat of Wentworth and we need your help.

With the resignation of Malcolm Turnbull from parliament after proudly serving the people of Wentworth, the Party on Thursday night selected Dave Sharma as our candidate to contest the by-election.

Introducing our candidate for the Wentworth by-election.

Dave was born in Canada to a dad of Indian heritage and an Australian mum. His family migrated to Sydney when he was just 3 years old. He's now moved back, to give his kids the same great Sydney childhood that he himself enjoyed.

After topping the NSW HSC, Dave earned his honours in law from Cambridge, going on to become Australia's youngest ambassador. After years of dedicated service to the Australian public, he is now seeking to represent the Wentworth community.

This by-election will be a tough battle to hold Wentworth and keep Australia out of Labor's hands.

If we do not retain the seat of Wentworth we could be forced into an early election. We all know that Bill Shorten wants to hit families in the hip pocket with \$200 billion worth of taxes leaving them worse off on electricity, small businesses, workers, housing, savings, investments and retirement. He doesn't have a plan to manage the economy and can't be trusted.

Philip, how you can help.

Over the next 5 weeks, we all need to get behind Dave and provide whatever support we can. There are a range of ways you will be able to play your part.

If you are available to assist our campaign over the next five weeks, please **click the button below and complete the online form**. A member of the campaign team will be in touch with you.



If you have friends or family that are interested in volunteering then please forward them this link https://nsw.liberal.org.au/Volunteer/Wentworth to register their interest.

If you are unable to volunteer but would like to keep Australia safe from Labour's lies,

mismanagement and manipulations, then please make a donation.



100% of your donation will go directly towards the Wentworth by-election to help us keep Wentworth and Australia in safe hands. It will be vital that we have enough funds to run the strongest possible campaign.

If you can, please click here to donate and help us ensure that Australia does not fall into Bill Shorten's hands.

Thank you for your support.

Chris Stone

Campaign Director



Authorised by Chris Stone, Liberal Party of Australia NSW Division. Level 12, 100 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011.

Contact Us | Website | Unsubscribe